
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 
07.02.19 

Parent consultations 
from 1pm 

Wednesday 
13.2.19 

Class 3 trip to Torness 
Power station 

Thursday 
14.02.19 

9:10am  Reception  
lead worship – all 
welcome 
Valentines Treat night 
3-5pm 

Friday 
15.02.19 

School closes for half 
term 

Monday 
25.02.19 

School re-opens 
8:45am –Nursery 
8:55am Main school 

Thursday 
28.2.19 

Longridge cross 
country run 1pm 

Thursday 
7.3.19 

World Book Day 
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                                            Our statement to live by this week is… 

 
I know I belong in a community    

that includes my school 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent Consultations 
Please make an appointment for the parent  
consultations this Thursday (7th February).  
It is really important that you attend so we can  
inform you of how your child’s progressing and  
how you can help your child achieve their best!  Appointments 
are limited to 10 minutes only so if you have something more in 
depth to discuss please make a separate appointment with your 
child’s teacher. 
 

Please can every child in class 2 & 3 bring in a small plastic 
container with an air-tight lid & their name on this Thursday 

 

Valentines Day Treat 3-5pm 14th February 
For pupils of St Cuthbert’s - £3 per ticket   

 (£1:50 for siblings) 3-5pm lots of fun activities!! 
Tickets can be purchased from Mrs Newton.   

Also own clothes day (red/love theme) & face painting for 50p 
during the school day! 

 
Hand, Foot & Mouth 
We have had a couple of cases of this in school lately – please be 
vigilant as it is highly contagious.  What to look out for; 

 Small blisters on palms, soles & in the mouth 
Children should remain OFF school until the blisters have gone. 

 
 
 
 
 

Head Teacher:  Mrs Clare McGregor 

 
Please like & share our page  

 
  

 

  

Whole school attendance 
last week = 96.4%  

 
Class attendance 
Reception = 96% 

Year 1 = 95% 
Year 2 = 97.1% 
Year 3 =  97.3% 
Year 4 = 95% 

 
 

 

TODAY is Internet Safety Day 
 
Please talk to your child about their  
internet use, there is a poster on the 
back of this newsletter please read it  
with your child. You can also look on our website under 
‘internet safety’ for lots of information that will help. 
The children will be learning about how to keep themselves 
safe online in school. Please also observe age restrictions for 
sites and games. 

Remember…  
Please leave any  
used stamps in the  
box in the entrance!! 
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